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KENSINGTON POLICE PROTECTION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT    

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
July 9, 2020 
ITEM 4  
 
APPROVAL OF AN AGREEMENT WITH ALL CITY MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC. TO PROVIDE CROSSING 
GUARD SERVICES IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $17,098.00.  
 
SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Approve a services agreement with All City Management Services, Inc. to provide crossing guard services 
at Arlington Avenue and Kensington Park Road.  The total annual cost of this service is $17,098.00 for 
630 hours at $27.14 per hour.   
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District arranges for crossing guard services 
at Arlington Avenue and Kensington Park Road for Kensington Elementary School.  The crossing guard is 
there to provide safety for children crossing Arlington Avenue on their way to and from school.   
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Children walk to and from Kensington Elementary School which takes them across the intersection of 
Arlington Avenue and Kensington Park Road.  Although this intersection is controlled by traffic and 
pedestrian control lights, it experiences heavy traffic before and after school, and vehicles are known to 
violate speed laws and traffic controls causing unsafe conditions for children and parents.  The use of a 
crossing guard at this location provides another layer of safety for students and other pedestrians at this 
intersection.    
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Authorize the General Manager to enter into an agreement with All City Management Services, Inc. to 
provide crossing guard services at Arlington Avenue and Kensington Park Road at an annual cost not to 
exceed $17,098.00. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The total cost of this service is $17,098.00, providing for 630 hours at $27.14 per hour, and is included in 
the proposed FY 2020-21 budget. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 

1. Agreement for Crossing Guard Services. 
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SUBMITTED BY:  
 
Walt Schuld 
Interim Chief of Police  


